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Mission <mission@fcchurch.com>
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To:  Mission <mission@fcchurch.com>

From: Emily Della Fera <emily@tandanafounda�on.org> 
Sent: Sunday, September 6, 2020 2:40 PM
To: Anna Ta� <anna@tandanafounda�on.org>
Subject: Mali COVID Update
 
Dear Tandana Friends and Supporters,
 
I hope you are all well and enjoying your holiday weekend. I would like to share an update with you on the COVID situa�on in Mali. 
 
The emergency COVID response commission of Ningari has completed its work and held its final mee�ng.  The commission thanked The
Tandana Founda�on for its support.  One member said, "Tandana is the first partner who responded favorably to our request for assistance
and the last partner to stay with us and complete the proposed plan."  Currently, all of the iden�fied posi�ve cases of COVID in Ningari have
recovered, and there are no new cases reported.  Families are using the small hand wash kits that Tandana provided, and residents are using
the large hand wash sta�ons in public places.
 
Here are some photos from the mee�ng and of the hand wash sta�ons. 



 
Thank you so much for your con�nued support throughout this difficult �me. Your contribu�ons have helped these efforts be so successful. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your weekend!
 
Un�l next �me,
--
Emily Della Fera
Project Update Volunteer
 

http://tandanafoundation.org/main_page.html

